(School Logo)

Date
Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are very happy to inform you that ______School has received a 21st Century Community Learning Center grant for the _____school year.  What does this mean for you and your child?  The grant will provide after-school programs X days a week for your child.  The programs will include tutoring in the courses they are taking now as well as the opportunity for your child to participate in cultural/enrichment and recreational programs such as photography, cooking, basketball, field trips and other exciting activities. Adult families members will be given the opportunity to participate in computer classes, money management workshops, reading workshops, and if needed GED preparation.

To learn more about the after-school program and to register your son/daughter to participate in the program and your family members in the other workshops, please attend an informational meeting at Halifax High(Middle) School on DATE at LOCATION.
If you have any questions please call____________________ at _____________.

We look forward to meeting with you on ________________at ________o’clock.

Sincerely,

